St Bridget’s C of E Primary School

YEAR 5 & 6 PARENTS QUESTIONNAIRE RESULTS
PARENTS’ EVENING — AUTUMN 2019

This feedback form was aimed at Upper Key Stage Two parents as a way of capturing their thoughts on
their and their child’s experience at St Bridget’s.

Question Asked Answered Yes Answered No
Was the meeting informative and do you have a better 100% 0%
understanding of how to support your child?
Was it useful that your child was able to attend the meeting with o o
you to discuss how they have settled in? 6(?4)/" (10{0
N.B: Remaining % chose to not bring their child to the meeting.
Did your meeting run to time? 5% 5%
QN m

Any other comments

Very happy with the teaching

Lovely parents evening- great to get Rids involved

Lovely to hear such positive comments...and also to receive targets for improvement

Thank you as always for a positive, well rounded parents evening. It is always nice to not only get an insight into work
progress but also to visit the class room and see where the children spend their day.

Reassuring to know he’s settled well and on track

Really valued. Didn’t feel rushed, we were able to ask questions and left with a better idea of what the year ahead has in
store. Appreciated very much that Mr Coughlin spoke about our daughter in a way that really demonstrated the care he has
taken to get to know her as an individual and what makes her tick.

Mrs Ross and Mr Neal were very helpful and informative as to how my son has been interacting and contributing in class.
Thank you.

Would be better to have held this later in the term so we can discuss academic progress and not just pastoral issues. Also
prefer the old signup method... this new one didn’t link up all my children on one login and was harder to review and select
slots.

Great that appointments run on time now!

The child’s report/feedback form they complete themselves is a great way to see how they feel.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Always nice to chat to new teachers at the beginning of a new school year.




